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Dear Tony

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 7 December 2015 requesting under the Official Information Act 1982
Board papers 09/10/0269, 09/06/0207, 08/10/0066, including any attachments.

We wrote to you on 19 January 2016 to extend the time available to respond to your request.
The following documents fall within the scope of your request and are enclosed.
Attachment 1

Board paper 08/10/0066 Auckland Regional Transport Authority (ARTA) Integrated Fare System
Implementation Funding

Attachment 2

Board paper 09/06/0207 Auckland Integrated Fare System (AIFS)

Attachment3

Board paper 09/10/0269 Auckland Integrated Fare System Update

e Information has been withheld in paragraph 8 and in attachment 2 under section 9(2)}(b)(ii) on
grounds that ‘would be likely unreasonably to prejudice the commercial position of the person who

supplied or who is the subject of the information’.

e Information has been withheld in paragraphs 24, 64 and 92 under 9(2)(h) to ‘maintain legal
professional privilege’.

With respect to the information that has been withheld, | do not consider there are any other factors
which would render it desirable in the public interest, to make the information available.



Under section 28(3) of the OIA, you have the right to apply to an Ombudsman for an investigation and
review of the decision to withhold this information.

Yours sincerely

Barbara Tebbs
Acting Group Manager, Planning and Investment
For Chief Executive

0IA-2202



